## Headteacher

John Galvin

## **Petworth CE Primary School**

South Grove, Petworth, West Sussex, GU28 0EE

**Tel:** 01798 342369 **Fax:** 01798 343195

E-mail: offfice@petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk
Website: www.petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk



\_\_\_\_\_

14 June 2016

Dear Parents/Carers,

## Year 6 Residential Visit – Little Canada, Isle of Wight – 17-20 March 2017

We are planning to take current Year 5's to the Isle of Wight <u>next year</u>, providing we have enough positive replies.

I would like to invite you to a meeting on **Monday 20th June at 3.30pm**, when I will explain a little more about the centre and the activities on offer to us. We have not yet made our final choices for the activities we will take part in, but the DVD you will see will give you a very good idea of the choices available to us.

The main focus of this trip will be on outdoor adventure activities, which is part of Key Stage 2 P.E. Learning to live and co-operate with each other, which is part of our PHSCE/Citizenship curriculum, will also play a part in the visit. As well as having the opportunity to experience all of the activities, the children will also be able to develop their interpersonal skills and how to support each other in unfamiliar circumstances.

The cost of this residential trip will be £210. PGL, who are the organisers of Little Canada, need **a non-returnable deposit of £40 per child by Friday 8th July.** The balance may be paid in a lump sum or two lump sums or monthly instalments. There will be a reduction for parents who are on Income Support.

If you have any financial concerns please do not hesitate to come in and see me.

We look forward to seeing you on Monday 20<sup>th</sup> June.

Yours sincerely

John Galvin Headteacher